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Please be advised that the PAO is already strictly implementing the following ILAC

policy document:

ILAC P10:01/2013 ILAC Policy on the Traceability of Measurement Results

Calibration certificate should, wherever applicable, indicate the traceability to
national or international standards of measurement and should provide the
measurement result and associated uncertainty of measurement.

The traceability statement will affirm that the calibration reported was conducted
using standards whose value are traceable to an appropriate national,
international, intrinsic, or mutual content standard.

Traceability of Measurement statement will be “This instrument was
calibrated using reference standard traceable to Sl Units as maintained by
the National Metrology Institute” (if directly calibrated by NMI) or “This
instrument was calibrated using reference standard traceable to S| Units as
maintained by the National Metrology Institute through accredited calibration
laboratory” (if calibrated by accredited calibration laboratories).

For information and strict compliance.

wla @é
RLA F. BA

Officer-in-Charge

PHILIPPINE ACCREDITATION OFFICE

3F, Trade and Industry Building

361 Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue, Makati City, Philippines
Telephone (632) 751-4707 + Fax (632) 751-3262
Email: pao@dti.gov.p! :O‘

Membership:

International Accreditation Forum (IAF)

Pacific Accreditation Cooperation (PAC)

International Laboratory Accreditation Cooperation (ILAC)
Asia Pacific Laboratory Accreditation Cooperation (APLAC)



